
 

 
 

Trade Board Competency Exams postponed by City until fall of 2020 
 
  
The City of Saint Paul is closely monitoring the spread of COVID-19 in our community and we are 
coordinating with our partners at Ramsey County Public Health and the Minnesota Department of 
Health to mitigate the impacts of COVID-19 on our residents and businesses.  
 
We understand the importance of the Trade Board exams to all applicants, as well as the impacts these 
competency exams have on our economy.  However, in the interests of the health and safety of the 
applicants and those who staff these exams we will need to postpone all Trade Board Exams for the City 
of Saint Paul until the fall of 2020.  
 
Saint Paul Legislative Code Section 369.04 (c) allows for issuing a Temporary Certificate of Competency, 
under specific guidelines, and the City may consider this or other options as alternatives.  
 
Please continue to check the DSI web site for updates https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/safety-
inspections or call the Department of Safety and Inspections with specific questions. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we work through these unprecedented circumstances. 
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